
 

 

November 4, 2016 

To the County of St. Paul, 

We would like to start this letter by thanking you for all that you have helped us 

achieve to improve our community. We understand that you have put in place a 

policy to help communities further by providing 25% of funds needed to match 

grants that have been applied for and approved by government. This is the reason 

for our letter/request. 

This spring we became aware that we had a problem that needed to be addressed 

so we applied for a grant to help us complete this project. The project that 

needed to be done was an overhaul on our plant in the local arena. It was 

indicated to us, by the maintenance company Cimco, that there was a good 

chance that we would have some major problems soon if this overhaul was not 

done.  

We are very happy to inform you that we have applied for and received a grant 

under the Agricultural Initiatives Program. This is a matching grant program. Our 

total project is estimated at $16,143.75 and were approved for $8071.87. 

We have also included a copy of all paper work that we received from the 

government which provides a breakdown of all expenses needed to complete this 

project. Thank you for considering helping us with our portion of this matching 

grant. 

Sincerely 

 

 

Amanda Amyotte 

President of Mallaig Ag. Society and Rec. Assoc. 


